
 
 

HAVE A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE 4TH OF JULY 
  
 

City of SeaTac, Wash. June 24, 2013 – The City of SeaTac hopes everyone has a safe and 
enjoyable 4th of July and reminds our residents that the possession and discharging of 
fireworks is strictly prohibited. This includes both fireworks purchased at Reservation 
stands and those purchased off Reservation property. 
 

For those who wish to enjoy fireworks this 4th of July, there are many public fireworks 
displays being offered throughout the Puget Sound region. They are safe, free, and a 
great environment for the family. 
 
One of the best is right here in SeaTac. The fireworks display at Angle Lake is sponsored 
by the City of SeaTac and the Angle Lake Shore Club. Spread a blanket on the grass at 
the newly remodeled Angle Lake Park and enjoy the show which begins at 10:00 pm. 
 

Angle Lake Park 
  19408 International Blvd. 
  SeaTac, WA 98188 
 

Help keep our residents, businesses, and environment safe. If you see or hear fireworks 
being discharged, call 9-1-1. Please remember that high call volumes on and near the 4th of 
July may delay non-life and property responses by the police and fire departments. 
 

About the City of SeaTac:  
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway 
between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area 
and has a population of 27,110. The City of SeaTac is a vibrant community, economically 
strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround 
the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) which 
is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. For more information contact Jeff 
Robinson, economic development manager, at (206) 973-4812.  
 

### 
Media Contact:       Kyle Ohashi, Captain 
                                    SeaTac Fire Department  
                                    PIO Cell: 206-972-4082 
                                    Media Line: 253-856-4488 
                                    kohashi@kentfirerfa.org 

http://www.portseattle.org/seatac
http://www.portseattle.org/

